
NOTICE 
 

NEW RULE & REGULATION 
 
 

The following form was approved by the Board of Directors at its October 2013 meeting 
and is now part of the House Rules governing the Buckingham. 
 
If you plan to have guests in your unit while you are away, please fill out the form 
and return it to a member of the Board or to your Floor Captain.  Please remember that 
your guests(s) may stay no longer than thirty (30) days. 
 
You may obtain the form from your Floor Captain or from any member of the Board.  
Please ask your guests to introduce themselves to your Floor Captain as soon as 
possible after they arrive. 
 
The regulation is to assure the security of our building. 


